
May 24, 2023 

TO:  David Simpson P.Eng, PMP (by email) 
Director of Public Works 
Oxford County 
21 Reeve St., PO Box 1614, 
Woodstock, ON, N4S 7Y3 

RE: Backflow Prevention Program – Town of Tillsonburg Support 

Following the recent public consultation meetings regarding the newly proposed backflow 
prevention by-law/program as per the County of Oxford’s Report (PW 2022-35), the Town of 
Tillsonburg would like to lend our support for this program in protecting Tillsonburg’s 
water/wastewater systems. 
Although not directly linked, Town Staff would be remissed to again not mention and address that 
similar efforts and initiative can be best addressed and managed, collaboratively, through an 
updated and renegotiated Operating Contract between the County of Oxford and the Town of 
Tillsonburg. 

Best Regards, 

Jonathon Graham, MPA, LET 
Director of Operations & Development 
Phone: 519-688-3009 Ext. 4400 

CC. Richard Sparham – Town of Tillsonburg Manager of Public Works (email)
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